

The National Academies of
SCIENCES • ENGINEERING • MEDICINE



TRANSPORTATION RESEARCH BOARD

COVID-19 Update

TRB is closely monitoring the evolving situation related to the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) outbreak. The health and safety of everyone involved in this event are of utmost importance to us. TRB has currently made no decision regarding postponing or canceling the event.

Should the situation change, we will issue updates on this website as necessary. If TRB ultimately were to cancel the event, we would provide a full refund of all registration fees, patron fees, and exhibitor fees.